
April 19, 2023 

Schedule of Events 
4/20 – Preschool Open House / 6pm-7pm 
4/21 – Friday School & Enrichment 
5/8   – School Board Meeting at 6:30pm  
    at the High School 
5/11 – Open House at the Elementary 
      / 5pm – 7:30pm 

Central Linn PTC Presents Bloomin’ Basket Raffle 

Bloomin’ Baskets will be on display and raffled off at the Central Linn Elementary Open House on May 11 from 5:00pm 
to 7:30pm. Thank you for supporting the Central Linn Elementary School students! All proceeds from the sale of raffle 
tickets will go towards student activities! 
Don’t know what to donate? Checked with your student’s teacher or classroom coordinator on what items have 
already been donated and for ideas of needed items. We appreciate all donations and if you cannot donate an item 
please consider reaching out to your student’s teacher and helping by donate time prior to the event on May 11.  
Please, send items in to your student’s classroom by Monday, May 8 
 Themes: 
Get Cozy and Read (Ms. Chandra/ Pre School) 
Books, Blankets, Stuffed Animals, Cozy Pillows…  

Birds in the Garden (Mrs. Baney, Ms. Cortright, Ms. Elliott) 
Arbor, wind chimes, birdbath, plants, gloves, garden tools, bird feeder, birdseed … 

Family Movie/ Game Night (Ms. Edwards, Ms. Klein, and Mrs. Lux) 
Games, DVDs, Candy, Popcorn, Blankets, Pillows, Board Games, Puzzles …  

Fun in the Sun (Mrs. Branson and Mrs. Kjosness) 
Kiddie Pool, towels, cooler, outdoor toys, bubbles, sidewalk chalk, pool toys … 

Backyard BBQ & Camping (Ms. Davis, Ms. Cunningham, Mrs. Kildea, & Mrs. Derrickson) 
Fire Wood, sleeping bags, graham crackers, chocolate, roasting skewers, cooler …  
 

Central Linn Early Literacy Program Open House 
Fall Registration Open House on April 20 from 6-7pm. 

 We will meet in the Preschool Classroom where you can bring your child to see the classroom and play. We will 
have registrations available. Ms. Chandra and Ms. Anya will be there to show you around and answer any 
questions. 
There are both 3 year old and 4 year old classes. To attend the 3-year-old class the child needs to be 3 by 
September 1 and potty trained. The 3-year-old classes meets every Tuesday and Friday from 8:25-11:25am.  

To attend the 4-year-old class the child needs to be 4 by September 1 and potty trained. There are two classes 
available for this age, morning, 8:25-11:25am and afternoon, 12:20-3:20pm.  

The students that are currently in our 3-year-old class will get first choice of which class they choose for fall.  All 
available spots are filled on a first come first serve basis. You will enter from the side of the building off C St 
straight into our classroom, through the gate. We will have balloons out to guide you.  Any questions please 
email chandra.evans@centrallinn.k12.or.us or text 5416192015. We look forward to meeting you.  

 
     
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Goal… Individualized Education for All Learners 

Cobra Tales 
Friday School & Enrichment Schedule: April 21 

This is the last Friday of Session 3 
Registration for Session 4 
is due by 2:30pm April 21 

Registrations received after this date will have to start 
the next available Friday. The dates for this session 
are April 28, May 5, 12, 19 and June 9. Please fill out a 
separate registration for each student. If your child is 
not registered, they cannot attend.  
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Central Linn School District is an equal opportunity educator and employer. El Distrito Esolar de Central Linn es una empresa educadora de 
oportunidad igual.  

Si usted tiene preguntas con respecto a la informacion de este boletin de noticias (o para consequi otra informacion en español) hable con Sra. Silvia 
Alloway 541-369-3419 Ella está aquí despues de la escuela en la tarde.  

Leisa Keyser is the editor of Cobra Tales; please email her at Leisa.Keyser@centrallinn.K12.or.us  if you have information to put in the 

weekly newsletter. Deadline is Monday @ 4pm. 

 

 

 

 

The Brownsville Library is sponsoring a Mobile STEM program for tweens and teens (ages 10+).  This program is 
free and open to the public.  

Friday, May 26 from 2:30 to 4pm: Exploring the Ocean.  
We will be exploring the ocean currents and how water moves with a group science experiment. We will talk 
about how certain sea creatures follow the warming temperature of the water and prey. Lastly, we will 
engineer our own sea creature.  

No childcare and Library manners expected. 
This program is in cooperation with the Mid-Valley STEM-CTE HUB. 

CLES Parent Teacher Club (PTC) Needs You 

The Central Linn Elementary School Parent Teacher 
Club (PTC) needs you! Our PTC is most effective when 
we have many voices and support from our families. At 
each meeting, we will share ideas on how to carry out 
fundraising opportunities, how to increase involvement, 
and how to coordinate different school events, such as 
AR stores, Book Fairs, etc. No one is required to 
volunteer, nor share ideas or suggestions, unless you 
want to. New members are always welcome to join, we 
love seeing new faces to help connect our school and 
our community!  

PTC Meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month 
at 3:30pm. The last meeting of this school year is 
Tuesday, May 16 at 3:30pm. Childcare is available at 
no cost during PTC meetings for all kids in grades 
Pre-K through 6th grade. We are trying to make 
the meetings more accessible, therefore PTC meetings 
will be held in person in the Elementary Library and 
on Zoom. We are also hoping to hold some evening 
meetings starting next school year. Please use the link 
below or scan the QR code below to open the Zoom 
link.  
 
 “I look forward to seeing parent involvement at our 
meetings. I have been on both sides of PTC, as a parent 
and now as a teacher. PTC has been a vital part of 
CLES and continues to provide so much support for our 
children. Please check us out, see what we have in 
store for CLES presently, and hopefully be a part of our 
future endeavors. Please feel free to reach out to me by 
email, phone or text” Chandra Evans, PTC President 
and Teacher of Central Linn Early Literacy Program, 
chandra.evans@centrallinn.k12.or.us  or 541-619-2015.  
 

Scan the QR code or use the link below to access 
the PTC Zoom. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86561018649 

 

Grades 3-6 will soon begin taking their state assessments. 
Please, help your student to do their best by ensuring they 
get a good night’s sleep, eats breakfast (available at school 
if needed) and arrives on time to class. 
School starts at 8:00am. It is extremely difficult on students 
to begin the assessment after their classmates have begun 
and they come in late.  
Please try to schedule any appointments for after school or 
on Fridays. Phone calls to dismiss students from class can 
cause a disruption to the testing environment. If you have 
questions as to when your student’s class is testing, please 
reach out to their teacher or call the office at 541-369-2851. 
 

 

 
You are invited! 

WHO: Friends, Family & Community Members 

WHAT: Central Linn Elementary Open House 

WHERE: Central Linn Elementary School 

      239 W 2nd St, Halsey Oregon 

WHEN: Thursday, May 11 from 5pm to 7:30pm. 
Join us as we showcase classroom activities, raffle off 

prizes, and enjoy gathering before summer starts! We 

will have a Silent Art Auction, 50/50 Bingo Raffle, 

Bloomin Basket Raffle, Scholastic Book Fair and 

Dessert. Award Ceremony celebrating student 

success will be from 6:30pm to 7:30pm in the Gym! 

Thank you for your support!  
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